





Dear Fair Supporter,
The Northern District Fair would like to thank you for your support in the past years.  Without your generosity, it would be very difficult to provide our Youth with the wonderful awards that we offer them for their hard work throughout the year.   We appreciate each and every one of our sponsors!

Attached, you will find a listing of the Youth trophies and awards that we are looking to get sponsors for.  This is a slightly different format than in past years.  We are hoping this will offer our sponsors more opportunities.   Simply check the line to the left of the trophies/awards you wish to sponsor.  Feel free to choose as many as you would like!

We are running a tight timeline for trophies this year, due to the uncertainty of Covid regulations earlier this year.  We ask that you return your completed form as soon as possible, so that we can get our trophies engraved with your name.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to get in touch with us.

Return forms to:
Northern District Fair Livestock Department
P.O. Box 131
Cadillac,  MI 49601

Thank you for your continued support!

Regards,
Northern District Fair Livestock Department
Northerndistrictfair@gmail.com


